GOTTESMAN & HOLLIS

PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION

Attorneys at Law

39 East Pear] Street ® Nashua, New Hampshire 03060-3407

David M, Gottesman

Morgan A. Hollis RECEIVED

Paul M. DeCarolis GOVERNOR'S OFFICE

Andrew C. Bauer, Jr.

Anthony F. Sculimbrene AUG i 7 2%
August 18,2016 MONTRELIER, VT 05609

Officer of Governor Peter Shumlin
109 State St. Pavilion '
Montpelier, VT 05609

To Whom it May Concern:

Dhrect Dial: 603-318-0447

Assistant: 603-318-0448

Fax: 603:886-0380

Main Telephone: 603-889-5959
Email: asculimbrene(@nh-lawyers.cotmn
www.nh-lawyers.com

Pursuant to Vermont's Public Records Act, 1 V.S.A. 315-320, | hereby request copies of
the following records: all letters, memoranda, reports or other writings issued or received by you
or by staff in your department between the Governor and Saint Gobain and/or ChemFab. I am
addressing this request to you in the belief that you are the custodian of such documents. If you
are not, | request that you forward my request to the proper custodian of such documents and

inform me of who that person is.

I hereby agree to pay reasonable and customary costs for these copies upon delivery. If
the law does not allow me to have access to some of these records, please inform me within three
business days, as provided by law, and inform me of the specific exemption that applies to each
record or portion of a record being withheld. If an otherwise public record has a portion that is
exempt from disclosure, please redact the exempt portion and release a copy of the rest of the

document together with a notation of the specific exemption that applies to the redacted portion.
If some or all of my request is denied, please tell me the title and name of the person responsible
for the denial and, as the law requires, please inform me of the appeal procedures available to me
and the name of the person to whom an appeal may be made.

Do not hesitate contact me at your convenience if you have questions. I can be reached
via telephone at (603) 318-0450 and via email at asculimbrene@nh-lawyers.com. Thank you for
your prompt attention to this matter,

Sincerely,

o

Anthony F Sculimbrene, Esg.
Gottesman and Hollis, PA
39 East Hollis Street
Nashua, NH 03060



